

- All students in grades 1 7 will report back to their former classrooms on Tuesday, September 6th at 8:45 am. Please line up at your outside meeting spot and one of our Dixon Team will meet you. We are in session for 1 hour from 8:45 9:45 am. Pick up students at their outside meeting spots.
- Our new kindergarten students will attend 1 pm 2 pm. All kindergartens please meet in the Annex courtyard area and meet a member of the Dixon Team will meet you.

WELCOME!

We welcome to our Dixon Community

- 1.Ms. Berman Early Primary Neighbourhood -Ms. Neuman got married this summer and is now Ms. Berman!
- 2.Ms. Cormack Early Primary Neighbourhood
- 3. Mme Law for Ms. Mennie

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

- Stay home if you are sick.
 - Wash your hands often or santize!
- Masks are a personal choice

GETTING READY FOR SCHOOL!

- Adjust bed times back to school bedtimes
- Gather kid friendly lunch containers
- Put your raincoat in your back pack (wishful thinking!)
- Pack your water bottle stay hydrated!
- Visit the Dixon wading pool and park before it closes!
- Enjoy the last sunsets of the summer on the dyke
- Remember your outdoor line up spots for Tuesday!
- Pack your enthusiasm for a fun new year!



see note below about how to
order your Burgers for our
Welcome Back BBQ. Our PAC also
needs volunteers to help make
the evening a success. Please
email Lisa at
munchalunch.dixon@gmail.com

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES

- SEPTEMBER 5 LABOUR DAY
- SEPTEMBER 6 FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL ! GRADE 1 7 ATTEND 8:45 AM 9:45 AM
- KINDERGARTEN ATTEND 1 PM 2 PM
- SEPTEMBER 7 REGULAR SCHOOL DAY 8:45 AM 2:45 PM
- SEPTEMBER 12 16 MENONITE HERITAGE WEEK
- SEPTEMBER 22 TERRY FOX RUN 1 PM
- SEPTEMBER 22 MEET MY SCHOOL IN PERSON 6 PM CLASSROOMS
- SEPTEMBER 22. PAC WELCOME BACK BBQ -ORDER ON MUNCHALUNCH SEE INSTRUCTIONS
- SEPTEMBER 23 PROFESSIONAL LEARNING DAY # 1 STUDENTS DO NOT ATTEND
- SEPTEMBER 26 OCTOBER 5 NAVARATI
- SEPTEMBER 25 27 ROSH HASHANA
- SEPTEMBER 29 ORANGE SHIRT DAY PLEASE WEAR YOUR ORANGE SHIRT
- SEPTEMBER 30 NATIONAL TRUTH AND RECONCILIATION DAY SCHOOL CLOSED
- OCTOBER 3 NOVEMBER 7 FOUNDATIONS SKILLS ASSESSMENT GRADE 4 AND 7
- OCTOBER 5, 6, 7 GRADE 6/7 CAMP AT CAMP ZAJAC
- OCTOBER II THANKSGIVING SCHOOL CLOSED
- OCTOBER 12 INDIVIDUAL STUDENT PICTURES AM
- OCTOBER 20 EARLY DISMISSAL 12 PM FOR LEARNING CONFERENCES
- OCTOBER 21 PROFESSIONAL LEARNING DAY # 2 STUDENTS DO NOT ATTEND
- OCTOBER 31 HALLOWEEN
- NOVEMBER 23RD DIXON CRAFT FAIRIT'S BACK.... STAY TUNED FOR HOW YOUR FAMILY CAN HELP MAKE THIS AN EVEN BIGGER SUCCESS THAN IN THE PAST!!!!! MARK YOUR CALENDARS

How to Login to Order for September 22 BBQ

Go to https://munchalunch.com/schools/Dixon/ or click on the Munchalunch icon on the Dixon school website (https://dixon.sd38.bc.ca/).

NEW users

- Click the "Register Here" button. The system will guide you through.
- After adding your children, select "All Grades/All Classes" as
 classrooms assignments are not confirmed yet. Click the yellow "Order Lunch!" button to
 start placing your order. Complete the entire BBQ order under your ELDEST child's
 name. Your tickets will be distributed to this child before the BBQ.

RETURNING users

- Click the "Login Here" button to access your account.
- You will get this message: "Before ordering, please update your child's grade & classroom for 2022-23". Select "All Grades/All Classes" for now. Complete the entire BBQ order under your ELDEST child's name. Your tickets will be distributed to this child before the BBQ.



Other Tips and Information about the BBQ

Bring chairs or a mat/blanket for your child and family to sit on.

A concession stand will be organized onsite by the Dixon PAC. Please bring cash and coins!

If you are interested in volunteering for the BBQ or have questions, please contact Lisa at munchalunch.dixon@gmail.com.



Parking at Dixon

Please park in the blue areas and walk your child to their outside meeting spot. We have limited parent parking in the Gormond back parking lot and no parking at all at the front entrance of the school off Diamond. Seismic Upgrading will take away parking spots. Some staff will park in the Gormond Lot. This lot is very congested. We suggest parking along one of the side streets and walking into the school grounds.

